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Vang, Nhia (CI-StPaul)
From: JACK <JAXHI@msn.com>Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 3:09 PMTo: *CI-StPaul_LH-LicensingSubject: 747 So. Cleveland Avenue

Dear Officer,  I sent a letter of objection to you in regards to the business Alchemy Health/Sport Club slated for 747 So. Cleveland. I was notified the hearing is Thursday, August 17, 2017.   As I explained to the city contact person Katie, I cannot be at the hearing on the date and time you chose.  But, my absence is no indication of my consent with this soon to be bothersome business. As stated, we already have two other health clubs – one within a block and the other, two blocks away. The problems with the two current businesses is parking. Most of the health club attendees park on the residential street and completely obscure the availability for residents. Many are only parked for 1-2 hours and then leave but someone else arrives and takes that place. It’s a continuous rotation of moving, maneuvering cars trying to park and un-park. These parking cars number in the hundreds for the locations mentioned.  Yes, there will be a few inside parking places for cars, but only several and it’s proven that most arrivers elect to take the easier choice and park on the street. Observing the parking activities of attendees of the two current health clubs is proof of how club members choose to park.   Please help us, the residents, maintain some useable street space for our use and not sellout to a redundant and irritating business like a third health club.   Thank you.  Jack Mueller 2111 Pinehurst Ave. St. Paul, MN 55116      


